

March 10, 2023

Brian Hewson Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge St., 27th Floor P.O. Box 2319 Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: OEB File No. EB-2022-0160

Dear Mr. Hewson,

In respect of the Ontario Energy Board's proposed changes to the price comparison templates and consumer-facing materials for third-party net metering and energy supply contracts related to the ultra-low overnight TOU price plan, Planet Energy appreciates the information which was sent out via email on March 7, 2023.

Planet Energy does not have any comments regarding the proposed changes. Planet Energy does have one question to ask which is - will all parties be able to review the print versions (including for renewals), as well as the online versions (including for renewal) of both the Disclosure Statements and Price Comparison forms?

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Regards,

Jordan Small Vice President, Regulatory Affairs & Compliance Planet Energy (Ontario) Corp.

E: jsmall@planetenergy.ca